
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2021 10:09 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2021 

MRS Rosemary Ramage 
26 Wimbledon AVE 
North Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Hi, I am concerned that the vertical seawall for the Narrabeen/Collaroy may be damaging to the beach and 
have issues with overshadowing and obstruct safe visibility access along the beach. The D A  proposed for 
the wall in front o f  the South Narrabeen SLSC does not address the type o f  wall to be built. In addition, I 
have concerns over what happens when the beach is impassible and who then would be liable. I would like 
the work to cease until the community can be more fully informed. 
Many thanks. 
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